

Contact: Dominic Crinnion Phone: 02 9228 2084 02 9228 6355 Fax:

Email: Dominic.Crinnion@planning.nsw.gov.au

Our ref: 13/14378

Geoff Fogarty Director Infrastructure Development Level 9, 101 Miller Street NORTH SYDNEY NSW 2060

Attention: Nick Francesconi

Dear Mr Fogarty

DGRs for M1-M2 Project — SSI 6136

I refer to your letter dated 18 March 2014, enclosing the supplementary State Significant Infrastructure application report describing the proposed changes to the M1-M2 project. The changes involve a new westbound lane on the M2 between Pennant Hills Road and Windsor Road, known as the Hills M2 Motorway integration works.

Planning and Infrastructure has reviewed the Director-General's environmental assessment requirements (DGRs) issued on 29 October 2013, and has issued new DGRs which include the proposed Hills M2 Motorway integration works. Please find attached a copy of the new DGRs.

Your contact officer, Dominic Crinnion, can be contacted on 9228 2084 or at Dominic.Crinnion@planning.nsw.gov.au. Please mark all correspondence regarding the proposal to the attention of the contact officer.

Yours sincerely

Karen Jones Director

Infrastructure Projects

As delegate of the Director-General